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NEW REGISTRAR WEBINAR

From 2024 we hold a webinar for new registrars once every three months. These are compulsory for registrars to attend,
and they are of most value early in the training programme.

The purpose is to allow everyone to connect, for the College to share important information for new registrars, and for
the registrars to ask any questions about the programme.

In time there will be recordings of previous webinars, but attendance at the webinar is mandatory for those who have
recently joined.
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